
GSU PUBLIC INTEREST LAW ASSOCIATION 2016 AUCTION 

DONATED ITEM FORM 
 

24th Annual Silent and Live Auction 

7 p.m. Saturday, Feb. 27  

The Westin Peachtree Plaza, Atlanta 
 
Thank you for your participation in the 2016 PILA Auction, organized by students at GSU’s College of Law. 
All proceeds from this event go towards providing summer fellowship funding for students working at public 
interest organizations. We sincerely appreciate your support and look forward to a successful event.   
 
Please complete the following information to assist us in organizing our auction of donated items and giving 
credit in the auction brochure to all of our supporters.  
 
Donor Name:  
Contact:  
Telephone/Email:  
Address:  
  
Item donated: 
  
Estimated fair 
market value:  
Full Description of 
Donated Item:  

P.I.L.A. contact:  
Please send this form and your donated item (if other arrangements have not been made) to: 

 
Georgia State College of Law 

PILA  
85 Park Place  

Atlanta, GA 30303 
 
 
If you have any questions or want more information, please contact Jarrod Cox, Donations Chair, at 781.572.6900 or jcox44@student.gsu.edu or April Meeks, 
Auction Co-Chair, at 478-319-9179. Thank you! 


